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21 February 2024 

Dear families, 

This week the government has published new guidance for schools on managing the use of 
mobile phones. This guidance doesn’t affect Ravenshall School as we don’t allow children 
to bring mobile phones on the school premises, meaning they must be left at home.  

In exceptional circumstances mobile phones may be handed in on arrival, meaning phones 
are collected by staff and held until the end of the school day. This arrangement must be 
agreed with family and school before being put in place.  

I would also like to remind families about the School’s uniform policy and ask that families 
work with us to ensure children wear the correct uniform. The uniform is as follows: 

• Plain grey/black – Trousers/ shorts or Skirt 
• Plain white or burgundy - Polo shirt or Shirt 
• Gingham summer dresses maybe worn in school colour 
• Plain burgundy or with school logo - Sweatshirt, Jumper, Cardigan  
• Relaxed dress code (Post 16 students) 
• Sensible footwear must be worn at all times 
• Sweatshirts & cardigans with the school logo are available from school.  Please 

contact us for details of prices. 
• PLEASE NOTE - STRICTLY NO DENIM 

Full details can be found on our website in the uniform policy, under the policy section, or 
by clicking the link below. 

Ravenshall Uniform Policy  

As always, there may be exceptions to this due to the nature if individual children’s needs 
which can be discussed with school when required. 

Thank you for your cooperation, 

 
Rik Robinson  

Head Teacher  
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